Beaumont Newsletter

<u>View this email in your</u> browser

Forward this newsletter to any new Beaumont parents to **SUBSCRIBE**

May 19, 2017

Beaumont Newsletter

A PTA PUBLICATION

Beaumont Newsletter

<u>View this email in your</u> browser









Forward this newsletter to any new Beaumont parents to **SUBSCRIBE**

Ms. Smith's Bike Program Update!

Students in Ms. Smith's bike program have been busy learning rules of the road, identifying potential hazards, practicing emergency avoidance, and navigating intersections, incorporating hand signals and controlling their bike through a slalom course. Students are now beginning to transition onto local streets to practice these vital skills while riding in the neighborhood. I wold also like to remind you that Oregon State law states all individuals who are 16 and under are required to wear a properly fitted helmet. Please check your student and remind them to wear their helmet!

Thank you for your continual support of our program!

Ms. Smith

YEARBOOK NEWS!!

We are down to having 50 yearbooks for pre-sale. Please buy your book before June 1st for \$25. Forms are available in the office or if you'd prefer, pay directly at schoolpay.com.

If you can't remember if you've bought one, have your student check Yearbook lists posted around the building. If you student has bought one, his or her photo is printed. If not, no photo.

Yearbooks will be distributed on June 9th at the end of the day. If you're interested in helping with the distribution, please contact Ms. Bennett

Table of Contents

Bike Program

Yearbook News

Library Dates

8th Grade Madison Families

Cafeteria Balances

Shop 16A

Community Events

Upcoming Events

June 15

8th Grade Promotion -5:30pm atibennet1@pps.net.

Thanks for your attention to this! Yearbook staff

IMPORTANT End of Year Library Dates

- Last Day to Check out Library Books: May 25th
- All Library Books Due: June 6th
- 8th Grade Textbooks Due: June 8th (after locker cleanout)
- 6th and 7th Grade Textbooks Due: June 14th
- All Library and Textbook Fines Cleared by 4pm on June 14th
- 8th Grade fines must be cleared in order to receive Promotion Certificate
- Please contact library staff with questions about missing books and/or fines. 503-916-5610, jmittels@pps.net, jmcmillan@pps.net

Last Day of School

Beaumont Calendar

Beaumont Music:

beaumontmusic.net



8th Grade Madison Families

Madison High School PTSA (Parent Teacher Student Association) would like to invite incoming 2017/2018 freshman families to join in PTSA on the board or as members.

Madison has a wonderful, thriving community and would like to connect with new 2017/2018 parents and offer the the opportunity to join the PTSA board - or as members. PTSA is looking to build the board for the coming 2017/2018 school year.

Open positions include:

Vice-President - Help run the general meetings. Step in when the president is not available and fill in where needed.

Treasurer – Manage the PTSA funds.

Advocacy - Help promote MHS to the community. Help promote the School Bond scheduled for May and help fight to keep MHS on the bond. Updating MHS members about DBRAC (District Wide Boundary) work. When Enrollment is down, staffing goes down and options are lost.

Fundraising Coordinator - Research and set up fundraising opportunities for the PTSA.

*Anyone willing to weigh in on the future of the school.

If interested, please connect with Stephanie Koenig, the current PTSA president. The best phone or email is 503.799.5781 or pdxkoenigs@gmail.com.

Year End Cafeteria Account Balances

Student meal accounts with positive or negative balances will carry over into next school year.

- Families can pay off negative account balances by cash or check in the cafeteria, or online atwww.myschoolbucks.com by June 15, 2017.
- Families with positive account balances have the following options:
- Do nothing -- leave the funds in the account to pay for future school meals
- Request the balance be transferred to a sibling meal account
- Request a refund via the Cafeteria Lead (check will be sent within 4-6 weeks)
- Request the funds be donated to help cover money owed on other student meal accounts

For more information, go to www.pps.net/nutrition, or call 503-916-3399.

Shop 16A

Have any clothing available after Spring cleaning? Please consider donating it to Beaumont's clothing closet. We are in need of gently used or new clothing for students and their families in need.



GOOD STUFF. BEAUMONT BASEMENT.

Seeking gently-used clothing items, accessories, shoes, backpacks, etc for our new and improved clothing closet called SHOP16A located in the basement of our school. We are upgrading and rebranding to make it a school-wide, friendly clothing exchange open to all students and Beaumont families. We need your donations. Please bring them to the office and place them in the donation barrel marked SHOP16A or contact Amy Hamdan 503.709.3725. Thank you in advance for cleaning out your closets!



Amy Hamdan's handiwork on display in Shop 16A: Beaumont's clothing exchange. Please consider donating.

Community Events:

Madison Fundraiser

Bike riders of all levels, people who love pizza (and perhaps a beer?) - please join the Madison PTSA "Fun" Raiser hosted by The Lumberyard Bike Park and Pulehu Pizza (inside The Lumberyard which is directly across from Madison HS). See below for details and please join us in this fun opportunity to support our local school!



Grant Youth Basketball

REGISTRATION IS OPEN for Grant Youth Basketball (GYB) Summer League!!

League: Wednesday nights, June 21 - July 19, 2017 - \$85 BENSON HIGH SCHOOL*

Summer League is open to all boys and girls entering 5th-8th Grades in 2017. Grant Youth Basketball proceeds go directly to the Grant High School Basketball programs but participation is open to all Portland area youth and even visiting family and friends. Fee assistance is available families that qualify for free or reduced lunch. Registration/information is available atwww.grantyouthbasketball.org.

*Due to the Scheduled Grant High School remodel and subsequent gym closure – Wednesday night league will be held at Benson High School. Unfortunately, we were unable to secure affordable space to hold the Summer Skills clinic this year – we hope to offer it again in coming years.



Grant Water Polo

Looking for something new to do at Grant next year! Play Water Polo! If you think this might be the sport for you (or maybe never even thought about it), Grant Water Polo will be having a fun meet the team and try the sport on Wednesday May 30th. Come to the pool at Parkrose High School, 12003 NE Shaver St, Portland, OR 97220, at 6:30pm ready to get in the water and have fun! If you have any questions, please email: ghswaterpolo15@gmail.com. Go Generals!

Grant High School Cheerleading Tryouts

For the 2017-18 School Year Open Gyms – June 5th & 6th 4:00pm to 6:30pm Tryouts – June 8th – 4:00pm to finish

Please click for the **Tryout Packet**.

Portland Public Schools recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups and their roles in society. It is the policy of the Portland Public School Board that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups on the grounds of age, color, creed, disability, marital status, national origin, race, religion, sex or sexual orientation in any educational programs, activities or employment.

Copyright © 2016 Beaumont PTA BEAUMONT MIDDLE SCHOOL

All rights reserved. beaumontnewsletter@gmail.com





